

Ocala City Council P.O. Box 1270 Ocala, Fl. 34478

Attn: Gerald K. Ergle, President

18 April 2000

Dear Mr. Ergle,

In April, 1999, the Ocala City Council generously voted to donate a piece of property to Childhood Development Services, Inc., for the purpose of building a Head Start Center on the west side of the city. For various reasons, as addressed in our letter of 10 March 2000, that particular piece of property did not work out.

Childhood Development Services, Inc., is still determined to build a Head Start Center on the west side of the city and it is our understanding that a piece of property on North West 10th Street, adjacent to Howard Middle School, might be available from the City of Ocala.

We have had an opportunity to view this particular site and feel that it would very well suit our needs. We would like to request that the City Council consider donating this piece of property for the Head Start Center on the west side of Ocala to serve the children and families of that area.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

CC:

file